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Year 2 News 
22nd November 2024 

Congratulations to our Shining Stars from the last two 
weeks for demonstrating our school values. 

 
2B – Beau, Percy, Bodhi, Oliver 

 
2W – Milo, Freya, Arthur, Ella 
 

English –  We have been reading the story of The Mousehole Cat, using this to help us develop our descriptive language.  
The children have been very creative with their vocabulary choices and we are now working to put all of our skills together 
to retell the story.  If you would like to share the story together, it can be found using the following link: The Mousehole 
Cat (1994) (1080p50 remaster) 

 
Maths – We have been exploring column addition and subtraction with and without exchanging firstly, by using 
manipulatives (Base 10) followed by pictorial methods.  We are just starting to use this method by writing numbers 
(abstract form).  

 
Wider Curriculum – In Science, we have been learning about what animals (including humans) need to survive and thrive 
which includes looking at the importance of a balanced diet and good hygiene (the picture of the finger above helped us to 
learn about germs and how they spread).  In RE, we have just started exploring what it is like to be Jewish.   
 

• Writing the story of The Mousehole Cat. 

• Starting a new maths learning journey focusing on 

shape. 

• Learning more about animals, including humans. 

• Continuing to explore what it is like to be Jewish. 

• Learning songs and practising lines for our Christmas 

Performance! 

 

 

Home Learning – This will be given to children on a 
Monday and will be linked to the phonics learning for that 
week.  We appreciate your support in ensuring this is 
completed wherever possible. 
 
Christmas Performance – Your child should have provided 
you with details of the costume required and their lines.  
If you have any problems, please speak to a member of 
the team who will be happy to help. 

Over the next fortnight we will be… 

 
2B - Sarah Jayne Hill 
sjhill@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk 

2W – Luke O’Dwyer 
lodwyer@wadebridgeprimary.co.uk  
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